Thomas Fairchild Community School
Forston Street, London N1 7HA
Telephone: 020 7253 9469

tfoffice@ newwavefederation.co.uk
Executive Headteacher: Ms Nicole Reid
Headteacher: Mr Matthew Trahair

Tuesday 11th July 2023

Dear Year 6 Families,

Re: Year 6 Disco

<

<

As a school, we are very proud of all our year 6 children. They have
worked incredibly hard this year and have been true role models for the
school. We are very excited about our plans to celebrate their time at
Thomas Fairchild.

With this in mind, we have planned an after school disco for the children to make some final
memories of their time in primary school. The disco will take place on Wednesday 19th July
from 5.00-6.30pm.

During the disco, there will be games and activities for the children to engage in. They have
also selected the food they would like for the disco and will be provided with dinner in school.

Please see below for further details:

e The disco will begin at 5.00pm and children must be dropped off by an adult at the
front entrance on Forston Street.

e The disco will finish at 6.30pm and all children will need to be collected from the front
entrance on Forston Street.

e Children are invited to wear their finest clothes as there will be photos taken throughout
the event!

The event is for children only, under the supervision of school staff, and will be a wonderful
opportunity for the children to celebrate for the last time as a year group.

If you have any questions about these events, please contact the school office.

Kind regards,

Sophie Adams
Assistant Headteacher



